
The Buick Heritage Alliance Receives Two Major Donations 
 
 
 
During the past six months the Buick Heritage 
Alliance has received a major literature donation 
and an automobile has been donated. 
 
Former Buick Club of America President and 
current BCA Board Member Paul Meyer  (photo 
right)contacted us in late spring advising that he 
had Buick literature in his warehouse that was 
just “taking up space”. The BHA made the 
shipping arrangements and three pallets of 
material arrived in early June. 
 
Paul’s generous donation consisted of some 
unique Buick material dating from the early 
1980’s through the late 1990’s with a strong 
emphasis on Owner’s Manuals and Service and Training materials.  Duplicates of this 
material will be listed for sale on the Alliance Web Site in the near future. 
  
In early September the Alliance was contacted 
by central Florida BCA member Richard Stout 
(photo right) who offered to donate a 1995 
Buick Roadmaster station wagon.  Richard told 
us that he wanted to support the work of the 
Alliance and we have gratefully accepted his 
donation. 
 
The Alliance has received a number of 
individual historical Buick material donations, a 
large collection of Buick Bugles, and financial 
contributions.  Historical reference materials are 
catalogued, scanned and then sent to the Alliance section at the AACA Library in 
Hershey, Pa. for research and safe keeping. 

 
If you would like to make a donation to the Buick Heritage Alliance please contact us 
through the web site or e mail Jeff1952@JBrashares.com or 614-361-7299. 


